
Attn: «FAXNAME», «SHORT», Fax No. «FAXNO» [#«REC»]  
<nocover><tofaxnum:«FAXNO»><toname:NE178/«REC»> 

 THE WORLD’S NUCLEAR NEWS AGENCY 
 21 May 2002 / News N°178 /02 / B 

© Copyright NucNet.  This material can be used by subscribers for internal purposes and by the media, provided NucNet is quoted as the source.   
Written permission is required  to post NucNet material on publicly-accessible electronic information systems.  

Tel: +41-31-320-6111/ Fax: +41-31-382-0100 / E-mail: nucnet@to.aey.ch / Internet: www.worldnuclear.org. 
 

Taiwan Pledge to Relocate Island Storage Facility  
Authorities in Taiwan are considering moves towards the eventual relocation of the 
temporary Orchid Island low-level radwaste storage facility. 
Economy minister Lin Yi-fu signed an agreement with the island’s native inhabitants on 4th May 
pledging the government to set up a relocation committee within one month to discuss the 
removal of radwaste under a “definite timetable”. The facility, operated by the state-owned 
Taiwan Power Company (TPC), now houses 97 672 drums of low-level waste in 23 semi-
underground concrete trenches. The land lease contract for the facility expires at the end of this 
year and TPC officials are looking at extending the storage contract. However, Taiwan’s Atomic 
Energy Council (AEC) told NucNet that there have been “no initiatives” aimed at designating the 
island as a possible (long-term) repository site. 
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